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Environment Agency   
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Due to ongoing prioritization of our limited resource, we regret that at present, we are 
unable to review this consultation. We must focus on influencing plans where the 
environmental risks and opportunities are highest.  

 
In focusing our engagement to those areas where the environmental risks are greatest, 
we note that based on the environmental constraints within the area, we have previously 
not submitted detailed comments relation to this Neighbourhood Plan. We therefore 
have no further detailed comments to make in relation to this plan.  


